STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DiVISION

BRUCE KING ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE P.0. DRAWER DD
GOVERNOR ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88211

(505) 748-1283

July 6, 1994

Mr. Billy R. Wilson
112 W. Tanglewood
New Braunfels, Texas 78310

Re: Billy R. Wilson
State "A" Well No.1
Winchester Wolfcamp Pool
Ut. M, Section 36,19S,28E
Eddy Co., New Mexico

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Your plugging operations on this well began in March of this year
and were suspended when down hole problems were encountered. We
were informed at that time that another operator planned to take
over the well and either produce it or plug it. Since this has not
happened, we request that you initiate operations to plug or repair
the well. 1In its present condition it could be a threat to water
and hydrocarbon resources in the area.

Please let us hear from you concerning your plans for the well by
August 1, 1994. We will appreciate your cooperation.

Acting Supervisor, Dist. II

CC: Mr. Guy Baber Jr.
c/o Baber Well Servicing
P.O. Box 1772
Hobbs, N.M. 88240



